
 

 

 

 
 

 

Thank you for sponsoring the 
2017 Smith’s Bay Fishing Derby! 

 
 
            
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Your donation was greatly appreciated. With your help, our event was 
a success. Everyone had a great time, old memories were shared and 

new memories were made. Thank you for another great year! 
     

         


